
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

Friday 19th March 2021 

Dear Parents 

Another week has flown by. We have all settled into new routines; the children are working 

very hard and catching up with their friends. The new one-way system seems to have eased 

congestion but we will continue to review it. Thank you for your support. 

 

I can hear lots of laughter down the corridor as I type this letter so your children must be 

thoroughly enjoying Red Nose Day activities. They all looked spectacular on my on-line 

assembly. 

Rock Down Relief UK 

All children in Y1-6 have participated in TTRS’ Rock Down Relief UK in support of Red Nose 

Day. The competition between bubbles has been close and winners will be announced in next 

week’s assembly. 

P.T.A activities 

Tickets can be bought for the Easter raffle by following the link below: 

https://raffall.com/196490/enter-raffle-to-win-easter-hampers-hosted-by-northburn-pta 
  
The raffle will be drawn on Sunday 21st March. 
 

Easter egg decoration Wednesday 24th March 

If your child would like to, they can decorate an egg and enter it into their class bubble 

competition. There will be a prize for the winner in each bubble.  

 

Please can your child bring their entry to school on Wednesday the 24th of March only. They 

will take it home on the same day. 

Have a lovely weekend.  
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